Message Sent: 7/3/2025

DENTAL

A New Provider Communication has been Posted

The following communication has been posted for Dental
providers:

ATTENTION: FQHCs and Clinics that receive a
Prospective Payment System (PPS) rate or
threshold payment for Dental Encounters

Contact Details:

1-800-343-9000

emednyalert@gdit.com

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or
materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice.



https://www.emedny.org/ProviderManuals/Dental/PDFS/FQHC_Clinic_PPS_Rate_-_7-3-25.pdf

